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(for both boys and girls), wifi-facility in hostel rooms and campus,
study rooms for students during night time, seminar hall, meeting
rooms, playground, open gym facility, and all-time security
services. A New Infrastructure Development Project (NIDP) has
already been undertaken by the Central Public Works Department
(CPWD) for the expansion of Institute’s infrastructure. New
Infrastructure Devlopement Programme (NIDP) Phase-I work has already
started in 2021-22 and the construction will becompleted in 2024-25.
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4.1.2 - The institution has adequate facilities for cultural activities, yoga, games (indoor, outdoor) and
sports. (gymnasium, yoga centre, auditorium, etc.)

The institute has facilities for cultural, recreational and sports
facilities. It has facilities for both indoor and outdoor games, and
a multipurpose hall for cultural activities. A playground,
children’s park and open gymnasium facilities are also available for
students’ and children’s physical activities. Students use these
facilities on daily basis. The children’s park-cum-gym are available
in the campus and is being regularly used.

Student have the facilities for indoor activities such as table
tennis, carom and chess in the hostel premises. Playground
facilities for outdoor games (volleyball, badminton, kabaddi, etc.),
open-gym and walking track are available. The Multipurpose Hall of
200 seating capacity is used extensively for cultural and
recreational activities. Institute organises cultural activities on
several occasions of the year. The Cultural Secretary of students
coordinates all the cultural events. Yoga sessions are regularly
organised by the Institute for students, faculty and staff. A new
well-equipped auditorium with 400 seating capacity is under
construction.

The Institute organises annual sports events for 15 days every year
for students, faculty and staff members. Several sports activities,
including cricket, football, volleyball, badminton, table tennis,
kabaddi, chess, and carom are played during this period. Winners are
awarded during the New Year celebration.
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